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A communaty of friends. A city of opportunity.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Delavan will conduct a Public
Hearing on Tuesday, April 16, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in
the Delavan City Council Room for the purpose of
receiving comments on the annual 2019-2020
budget.

The tentative budget is available for public
inspection at City Hall during regular business hours.

This is to certify that this notice was posted at least 48 hours in advance of the public hearing on the
bulletin board in City Hall and on the door of the City Council Room, 219 Locust Street, Delavan, lllinois.
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